
 

April 16, 2013 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Ms. Angela Lai 

 

Ms. Angela Lai has been employed under the Asia-Pacific Academy of Ophthalmology 

(APAO) since 2006 as the Senior Congress Manager. The APAO has decided to relocate 

the Central Secretariat to Guangzhou, with the family and kids in Hong Kong, this makes 

it difficult for Angela to continue to serve the Society.  

 

As the Vice-President of this organization and the Congress President of the APAO/SOE 

2012 Annual Congress, I am more than happy to have Angela leading the team and to 

ensure the success of the congress.  

 

Angela is not only taking this is one of her working tasks, but she devoted herself to the 

Society, to ensure every arrangement is of the biggest benefits to every parties, the 

Society itself, the delegates, the sponsors, the exhibitors and even the vendors.  

 

I have no hesitation in recommending Angela Lai and her company as a Professional 

Congress and Event Organizer. With her and her team's professional experience, I am 

sure they will be able to provide you with excellent outcomes far beyond your 

expectations. 

 

I am happy to be contacted for any future references if necessary. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Prof. Hyung Woo Kwak 

Congress President, APAO-SOE 2012 

Former President, Korea Ophthalmological Society 

Vice-President, Asia-Pacific Academy of Ophthalmology  


